
 

Dear Incoming Freshman/Transfer Student: 

Please accept this letter as my personal invitation to join the East 

Brunswick Tech 2016 Soccer Team.  The Tiger soccer team is a 

co-ed team so boys and girls, as well as beginners are welcome.  

We have a varsity and junior varsity team so there is a place for all 

skill levels. 

To be eligible to play, you must first complete and submit a 

permission slip and various medical forms which may be completed 

online or obtained directly from the coach. 

You must be examined by a physician who must complete and sign 

the downloadable Athletic Physical Form. 

The free school physicals are scheduled for August 4th at 9:30 AM 

in the school nurse’s office. 

You may also use your own physician, but he/she must complete 

the school forms which must be submitted to the Nurse for approval 

by August 4th, before beginning practice on August 15th.  All forms 

may be completed online at www.mcvts.net, click on Schools and 

choose East Brunswick Campus, then click on Athletics and choose 

the Athletic Forms page. 

You must be cleared by a physician before you can begin practice 

Practice starts on August 15th so the sooner you obtain a physical 

the better.  We practice every day from 9:00-12:00 behind the 

school.  Once school starts we will practice from 3:45-6:00 daily. 

Our first game will be during the first week of school. 

I am looking forward to working with you.  

Michael Buonaguro 

Varsity Soccer Coach 

East Brunswick Tech 

buonagurom@mcvts.net 
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GO TIGERS! 
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